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The four-laning of the Phagwara to Hoshiarpur Road has been put out to bid by the National
Highways Authority of India (NHAI).
The project’s scope comprises widening the Phagwara to Hoshiarpur Road (NH-344b) to four
lanes, including the construction of a bypass between the two cities as part of the
Bharatmala Pariyojana (total design length: 48.622 km).
The project’s projected cost is Rs. 950.59 crore.
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